
IN THE HIGH COURT AT CALCUTTA 
APPELLATE SIDE 

 
 
 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 
 
 
 
 

No. 2998 - G.                                                            Dated, Calcutta, the 29th August, 2017. 
 
 
 
It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that the Hon’ble the Acting Chief 

Justice, High Court, Calcutta, has been pleased to declare the 2nd September, 2017 as 

‘Holiday’ on account of Eid-ul-Zuha, for the High Court at Calcutta, Subordinate Judiciary 

in West Bengal including Andaman & Nicobar Islands; as well as the West Bengal Judicial 

Academy. 

 

Muslim Officers and staff are accordingly exempted from attending official programmes 

scheduled to be held on that day in the subordinate judiciary, if any. 

 

 

By order of the High Court, 

                                                                                                       Sd/- 

                     (Sugato Majumdar) 

                                                                                                      Registrar General, 

                High Court, Calcutta. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


